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Mariana Express Lines Pte.Ltd. (MELL), a subsidiary of PIL, is proud to support the 

launch of the Singapore Community Association in Timor-Leste. The Association 

aims to create a vibrant and supportive community for Singaporeans living in 

Timor-Leste, while promoting cultural exchange with the Timorese. MELL’s 

support, in the form of a sponsorship, will contribute towards these purposeful 

community projects that the Association plans to undertake. 

 

The Association was officially launched by Singapore’s Minister for Foreign Affairs 

Dr Vivian Balakrishnan on 25 July. Stevenson Cheng Owner’s Representative and 

a founding member of the Association, was also present at the event. 

 

For many years, MELL has been linking Timor-Leste to Singapore and beyond with 

its container shipping and logistics services, and it is honoured to have the 

opportunity to give back to the Timor-Leste community. As MELL continues to 

“Drive Connectivity” to Timor-Leste as part of PIL, it also looks forward to the 



 

Association’s future plans in enhancing ties among Singaporeans in Timor-Leste as 

well as between Singaporeans and the Timorese! 

 


